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Minutes of the Sycamore Township Special Events Committee Meeting   
August 28th, 2023 

 
 

 
The meeting was called to order at 7:05 p.m.  
 
Present for the Meeting were Chairman Jason Petty, Lisa Bass Hodge, Brent Grunow, Holly  
Talmage, and Megan Dollenmeyer.  Joe Mueller was absent.  
 
Review of Past meeting Minutes 
Mr. Petty asked the committee to review the July 24,2023 meeting minutes. Ms. Dollenmeyer 
made a motion to accept the July 24, 2023  minutes. Lisa Hodge seconded the motion and the 
motion passed unanimously.             
 
Car Show and Concert Review  
Mr. Petty gave a report on the car show, explaining that one hundred cars had registered, and 
the event was bigger than it had been in years. It was well attended by an estimated two 
hundred or more spectators. Mr. Petty explained that the food truck cancelled the morning of 
the event.  
 
Mr. Petty gave a report on the concert in the park, stating that the band did an excellent job 
and the crowd in attendance was estimated to be at least three hundred or more. Mr. Petty 
told the committee that he and his family provided concessions for the event.  
 
Future Structure/Responsibilities 
The committee discussed the future of the group and its responsibilities going forward. Mr. 
Petty explained that going forward the committee would need to be responsible for providing 
food for all the events. Several committee members suggested adding more volunteers to help 
with the workload. Lisa recommended approaching organizations that might be interested in 
providing food as a fundraiser for their group.  
 
The meeting adjourned at 8:00 PM. 
  
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 


